a0ftball Update

The 1994 OCC Softball team brushed off the dust and opened spring
training with a great day of softball and BBQ on April 10. Henry Ayau
organized the event which matched OCC against Hui Lanakila Canoe Club. A
coed game was played prior to the men’s game. Next month’s softball news
will offer details and pictures of the fun-filled event.

The regular season starts next month with playoffs scheduled for September.
Anyone interested in participating in softball should contact Jim Gaddis at 737-
7281. Check for softball messages in the Men’s Locker Room or in next
month’s issue of the Outrigger.
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